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Feb. 19
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Feb. 20
th

   
–
 Feb.24

th
. 

 

On behalf of the entire Lorne Middle School staff I would like to give a very sincere thanks to Mary LeBlanc and 

Cheryl Brown for providing an incredible “teacher and staff appreciation week.” We are truly humbled and 

appreciative of the daily expressions of thanks and gifts of gratitude you provided for us. Simply said – Thank You 

to our PSSC and  Home & School Association! 

 

All High School Registration forms are due no later than 12:00 noon on Friday, Feb. 24
th

. Please submit completed 

High School Registration forms directly to your child’s homeroom teacher. 

 

Yearbook photographs are scheduled for Monday, Feb. 20
th

 @ 10:00 a.m.  

 

Auditions for the upcoming Phoenix Talent Show will take place on Tuesday, Feb. 21
st
 starting at 12:35 p.m. 

 

Select students will be participating in a Pottery Workshop as part of our regular enrichment program at Lorne 

Middle School. Thanks to our PALS at the City of Saint John for making this happen. For more details please 

contact Mrs. Long or Mrs. Bundschuh. 

 

YIP is holding a dance at the North End Community Centre on Friday, February 24 from 7-9pm.  Admission is free 

but there will be a canteen if anyone would like to purchase snacks.  We hope to see everyone.  Bring your friends, 

it’s going to be a great time!   

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the February edition of the Lorne 

Newsletter, the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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